GLASSBORO PUBLIC SCHOOLS

GLASSBORO, NEW JERSEY
TO: Mark Silverstein
FROM: Scott Henry
DATE: September 19, 2017
RE: Demographic Study Update

At the August 23, 2017 meeting the Board approved the soliciting of proposals for a
demographic study. We have contacted Statistical Forecasting, LLC and asked for an estimate.
Richard Grip, Ed. D. is developing the scope of work and we should have a proposal for review
this week. Dr. Grip indicated he has worked for the district in the past and is familiar with our
community.

We have also contacted Whitehall Associates for an additional proposal.



